
 
 
 

 
 

You are invited to participate in this 
research if you are:

• A mother with hepatitis B and 

•  Have given birth in Victoria in the last 
10 years

We want to understand the experiences 
of mothers with hepatitis B and their 
care during and after pregnancy to help 
improve health care services. 

You are invited to participate in a one-time 
45 minutes interview:

•  Either face-to-face or over the 
phone

• Interpreters will be available 

•  You will be offered a $50 Coles/Myer 
voucher 

Your participation in this research is voluntary and private.
You must be over 18 years to participate in this research. 

For more information, visit:
www.doherty.edu.au/hepb-community

We need your help!

Contact:

•  Nafisa Yussf (Researcher)

• nafisa.yussf@mh.org.au

• Text or call 0497 589 200

Location:

•  At a venue that suits you 

(or over the phone)

Are you a mum? 
Have you given birth in Victoria?
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Recruitment between 
February - August 2020


